
May 9, 1966 

Dear Fred: 

Thank you for your thoughtful and perceptive 

comment on my statement with regard to Michigan State 

University's project in Vietnam. It is encouraging to 

know that we enjoy your understanding. 

President Frederick Seitz 
National Academy of Sciences 
2101 Constitution Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20418 

f 

Sincerely, 

President 
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